
Dear Families, 

I hope this email finds you and your family well. Here is a quick update: 

This week, teachers are engaging in professional development provided by PPS. Our goal is to 
provide all staff with the training and tools they need to engage students in virtual learning. 
Currently, the district is coordinating with the teacher's union to finalize what this will look like. 
We are also working hard to ensure all students have access to materials and supports. Virtual 
learning should begin April 6, 2020. It will continue until Governor Brown lifts the Stay Home, 
Stay Safe order. Until then, students may engage in the on-line tools we have already shared 
with you. You can access activities through the​ student portal.​ Paper and pencil activities are 
also available at the breakfast & lunch ​distribution sites​.  

Students in grades 4-12, will be receiving their Chromebooks this week. At this time, I am 
unsure of when the distribution for K-3 will happen, but will let you know as soon as I have 
information. If you were unable to sign up for a device, the survey will open up again next week. 
I will resend the link when it is open. 

Many have asked how they may help. If you are aware of a family needing support, please 
encourage them to text me. My work cell # is 971.248.7108. 

I will be sending another bulletin later this week, with an update. Don't hesitate to reach out.  

Stay well! 

Amber 
agerber@pps.edu 
971-248-7108 
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